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Donna Conkling

From: Lalita Ramachandran <lalita@firstorderinc.com>

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 8:58 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: Donna Conkling

Subject: Dog Park

Good Evening, Mayor 
 
I am writing in support of the proposal to establish a dog park at the Weinberg Nature Center.  We live in the Quaker 
Ridge area of Scarsdale and are owners of two adorable Golden doodles, Lulu and Peanut.  Look forward to hearing 
more about how this proposal progresses as I think it will be hugely beneficial for our four legged relatives to have their 
own space.   The traffic congestion only seems to be worsening which in turn poses a challenge for them to enjoy the 
outdoors. 
 
Best, 
Lalita  
 
Lalita Ramachandran 
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